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I am v/riting in regards to the 14-1754-GA-BLN: North Coast Oregon Lateral 
Pipeline project. I understand that it is being accelerated through, but 
last week is the first that I have heard of it. I am a property owner 
that will be affected by this pipeline, and I must unequivocally say that 
is should NOT be allowed to proceed. My neighborhood already has one high 
pressure gas pipeline going through it (Hull Prairie Farms), and it's 
unacceptable to add another. The risks are too great, as is the damage to 
the property value. While the power plant project is laudable, it is 
totally unproven, and the idea of using a fossil fuel in this day and age 
is ludicrous. 

DO NOT allow this pipeline to be constructed! 

Chris Gail 
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